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UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AT VIENNA
	
	 OFFICE DES NATIONS UNIES A VIENNE

	VIENNA INTERNATIONAL CENTRE, P.O. BOX 500, 1400 VIENNA AUSTRIA

TELEPHONE: +43-1-26060-0    FAX: +43-1-263389


Reference:
OOSA/2006


CU 2006/201
C O P Y – C O P I E

The Secretary-General of the United Nations presents his compliments [to the Permanent Representative of (…)] to the United Nations (Vienna) and has the honour to refer to the recommendations and decisions of the Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space and its Scientific and Technical Subcommittee during their sessions held in 2006 relating to inter-agency cooperation within the United Nations system in the use of space applications.

The Subcommittee noted that an open informal session of the Inter-Agency Meeting on Outer Space Activities had been held for member States of the Committee in January 2006 and that a similar meeting would be held in the afternoon of Friday, 19 January 2007, immediately following the next session of the Inter-Agency Meeting, to be held at the Vienna International Centre, Vienna, Austria, from 17 to 19 January 2007. The agenda, which would be focused on a particular topic or topics, will be prepared by the focal points for the Inter-Agency Meeting and will be circulated in due course.

The Secretary-General would be grateful if the Government could communicate to the Office for Outer Space Affairs, United Nations Office at Vienna, P.O. Box 500, 1400 Vienna, Austria (E-mail: oosa@unvienna.org), by 10 January 2007 the name(s) of its representative(s) to the open informal session of the Inter-Agency Meeting on Outer Space Activities.
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